THE UNIVERSITY OF ADELAIDE

Advisory Centre for University Education
Language and Learning Service

24 August 1994

Bruce Ma
6 Sly Place
Charnwood ACT 2615

Dear Bruce,

I write to thank you very much for presenting your workshop on Using Concordancing in English
Language Teaching and Research in Higher Education in Adelaide on Tuesday August9. As you
saw for yourself, the workshop was a great success. I have written off to Canada to purchase the
Mac Concordancing Program you pointed out to us to try to apply your approach to our language
development support.

Workshop participants came from the University of Adelaide, the University of South Australia
(two different Units) and Flinders University as well as the Adelaide Institute of TAFE. I enclose a
list of all the participants and have included details of your Hong Kong address as well as your
e-mail and fax. I wonder if you could you let me know both whether these details are correct, and
whether you would like me to send this information on to all the participants.

I would like to add that I thoroughly enjoyed the evening with you and Carmen and I thank you
again for a very enjoyable dinner in the Chinese restaurant in Unley. Thank you also for your little
parting gifts to Margaret and me. The lovely motif on the key rings will continue to remind us of your
visit and serve to focus us on Hong Kong.

A cheque for $585 - to reimburse you for your air fare and accommodation - is being sent off to you by
our Finance Section this Friday, August 26. It should reach you at your Canberra address on Monday
or Tuesday, just before you leave!

I look forward to being in contact with you by e-mail when you return to Hong Kong.

All the best,
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Ursula McGowan

Ursula McGowan, Lecturer

University of Adelaide, South Australia 5005
Tel: (08) 303 5771 or ext. 34745 Fax: (08) 224 0464 Telex: UNIVAD AA89141
umcgowan@f.itd. Adelaide.edu.au




